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Sasamat Fire Department 

 

To: Distribution 

From: Jay Sharpe, Fire Chief 

CC: Villages of Anmore & Belcarra. 

Date: September 28, 2023 

Re: LOW Fire Danger rating 

Low Fire Danger Rating, Effective September 

28th, 2023 

Based on the Fire Hazard Synopsys and the long term forecast from Metro 

Vancouver Fire Weather Information the fire danger rating has moved to Low.  

Effective immediately, all previous conditions related to High Fire Danger 

Ratings are hereby rescinded. This includes the Campfire ban. Campfires are 

now allowed within the Village of Anmore provided that the owner has a valid 

permit and that the fire is no bigger than .5m X .5m. A reminder that campfire 

fire smoke needs to vent vertically and one should only be burning clean, dry 

fire wood. The burning of yard debris and construction debris is never 

allowed. The Village of Belcarra never allows campfires. 

               

 

 

Jay Sharpe, Fire Chief 

Sasamat Fire Department 


